
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
Melaka, 24 April 2023 

 
 
Admissions Office 
Institut Agama Islam Negeri Kendari (IAIN Kendari) 
Jl. Sultan Qaimuddin No.17, Kendari, Sulawesi Tenggara 
Indonesia 
 
Dear Admissions Committee, 
Subject: Proposal for Students to Join Sit-in Classes in the Faculty of Economic and Islamic 
Business 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose an opportunity for a select group of 
students to join sit-in classes within the Faculty of Economic and Islamic Business at Institut 
Agama Islam Negeri Kendari (IAIN Kendari). We are interested in having approximately ten 
students participate in the courses of Central Banking, Zakat Accounting, Waqf, and Grants under 
the Sharia Banking Study Program. 
 
Objectives: 

1. Academic Enrichment: Enhance students' understanding of Islamic economic principles and 
their practical applications. 

2. Cultural Exchange: Foster appreciation of Islamic financial practices. 
3. Professional Development: Equip students with practical skills and knowledge for careers in 

Islamic banking and finance. 
Benefits for Students: 

1. Hands-on Learning: Direct experience with relevant course material. 
2. Networking Opportunities: Interaction with faculty, industry professionals, and peers. 
3. Enhanced Curriculum: Specialized knowledge to complement their existing studies. 

 
We believe this proposal will greatly benefit the students and contribute positively to the academic 
community at IAIN Kendari. We are eager to discuss this opportunity further and explore potential 
collaborations to make this initiative successful. 
 
Thank you for considering this proposal. We look forward to your positive response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
  
  


